
COVID-19 Notice During Province-Wide Lockdown  
 

Date:  January 6, 2021 
 

Location:  Teacher Resource Centre (Brantford) 
 
Today, Grand Erie District School Board was notified of a confirmed case of COVID-19 at the 
Teacher Resource Centre in Brantford. Understandably, for privacy reasons, the identity of this 
individual will not be disclosed. This individual has been directed by their local health unit to 
self-isolate, along with any family members who reside in the same household.  
 
This individual was not in the building during their period of communicability. As a result, no 
close contacts have been identified at the Teacher Resource Centre in relation to this COVID-19 
case.  
 
For general COVID-19 information, visit the Board’s COVID-19 Frequently Asked Questions. 
Grand Erie students and staff can also contact their health care provider or their local public 
health unit (Brant County Health Unit or Haldimand-Norfolk Health Unit). 
 
 

https://www.publichealthontario.ca/-/media/documents/ncov/factsheet-covid-19-how-to-self-isolate.pdf?la=en
https://granderie.ca/board/parentportal/covid-19-in-grand-erie-schools/covid-19-grand-erie-schools-frequently-asked-questions
http://www.bchu.org/
http://www.hnhu.org/

